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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF
BUSINESS IN HONG KONG AND

CHANGE OF TELEPHONE AND FACSIMILE NUMBERS

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Huabang Technology Holdings Limited
(the “Company”) is pleased to announce that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong
Kong has been changed to 22/F, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong
with effect from 5 August 2024.

The telephone number and facsimile number of the Company has been changed to +852 3851 9168
and +852 3851 9118, respectively, with effect from 5 August 2024. The website of the Company
remains unchanged.
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Huabang Technology Holdings Limited

Cheung Lit Wan Kenneth
Chairman & Executive Director

Hong Kong, 5 August 2024

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Mr. Cheung Lit Wan Kenneth, Mr.
Chan Wing Sum, Ms. Luo Ying and Mr. Qu Hongqing; and the independent non-executive Directors
are Mr. Loo Hong Shing Vincent, Mr. Zhu Shouzhong and Mr. Li Huaqiang.


